
LAS CRUCES SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 2  
FORMAL QUOTATION REQUEST 

FQR #22-23-03Q 
FOR 

SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH 
CONSULTANT SERVICES 

 
The Las Cruces Public Schools (LCPS) is requesting quotes from qualified firms to provide 
Superintendent consultant search services. 

 

Hardcopy proposals will not be issued. For information to obtain an e-copy, email 
Purchasing Department staff Procurement Manager, Cesar Chavez, at cchavez3@lcps.net 
for inquiry. Physical handling of submission of proposal will not be accepted. 

 
Submittals will be received via email at the email address cchavez3@lcps.net until 12:00 p.m. 
MST, April 7th, 2023 for time stamp posting. No proposal will be accepted outside of this 
submission email or after this due date and time. 

 
 

• Publication Date: Monday, April 3rd, 2023 
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